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9
th

 October, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope this note finds you well.  We have had a very busy month in school so far, here are some of 

the things we have been doing. 

 

MS READATHON:   

Once again we are participating in MS Readathon – classes from 1
st
 – 6

th
. 

SUPER TROOPERS 

You have received information on this programme from Laya Healthcare.  It is a fun-based 

initiative for all family members to get active to stay healthy. 

ATHLETICS 

Children in 1
st
, 2

nd
 and 3

rd
 classes are enjoying the Athletics sessions in Ballyfin. 

TENNIS 

The senior classes (4
th

, 5
th

, 6
th

)  will be commencing tennis lessons in school during the next four 

weeks. 

PARENTS’ COUNCIL 

The Parents’ Council will hold their Annual General Meeting on 13
th

 October at 7.30 p.m.  All are 

welcome. 

GREEN SCHOOLS 

We had a visit from Una Halpin – SEAI (Sustainable Energy Authority of Ireland), she informed 

classes about how we can save energy at home and in school. 

RSA (Road Safety Authority) 

The RSA spoke to children today about the importance of road safety, especially as we are 

approaching darker evenings. 

SPIKE BALL 

Training for 5
th

.6
th

 tournaments in coming months. 

HEALTH & SAFETY 

We have carried out a fire drill in school and the children will be learning about fire safety when 

we have our visit from Mountrath Fire Brigade in the coming weeks. 
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NATIONAL FITNESS DAY: 

Classes went to our local park which is fantastic amenity in our town. 

 

Finally, please ensure your daughter’s hair is tied up in school. 

Don’t forget to visit our website www.scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com. for updates on our 

school. 

REMINDER: Monday 16
th

 October Confirmation Meeting in boys school at 7 p.m. 

  Date of Confirmation: 23
rd

 February at 11 a.m. 

 

 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

________________________ 

M. Rohan 

Principal. 
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